
                  

 

 

This is to inform you that a poster regarding Student Satisfaction Survey 

(SSS) has been prepared for the Higher Education Institutions (HEI’s) to be 

displayed by them in their premises for the general awareness regarding 

Student Satisfaction Survey to students. 

 

You are requested to E-mail the said poster to the Higher Education 

Institutions where Peer Team Visit is Co-ordinated by you at the time when 

Student Satisfaction Survey is initiated for the said Higher Education 

Institutions.  

 

This will help us and Higher Education Institutions to complete the Student 

Satisfaction Survey with minimum required percentage and in time frame.  

 

Sd/- 

Director, NAAC 
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